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Guide for USING TITANIUM IN SEAWATER PIPING IN LARGE SHIPBOARD/MARINE SYSTEM
The Society of Naval Architects and Marine Engineers has published the technical and Research Bulletin Guidelines for Using Titanium in Seawater Piping in Large Shipboard/Marine Systems. This T&R bulletin was written by Fred Kriedt, John Mountford II, and Milton Scaturro and approved by SNAME Technical & Research Committee on Ships Machinery Chaired by Richard Delpizzo.
This document contains guidelines for using titanium seawater piping in shipboard marine structures to provide long economical life, reduce maintenance, and offer weight and space savings.  It summarizes special considerations, choices and lessons learned appropriate for the design, fabrication, construction and testing to enhance economic success and to help in keeping the shipboard design and fabrication costs to a minimum. The guide is based on experience and lessons learned during the design, fabrications, installation testing and operation of six large ships with hybrid titanium sea water piping systems.

The guide familiarizes the reader with the considerations for using titanium piping systems and is divided into three major categories: Design Considerations – pipe size reductions, seawater velocity, grades, choice of piping, bend radius, welding, piping components, galvanic corrosion issues and biofouling; Construction Considerations - divided into the 3 categories of Shop Fabrication, which includes material handling, forming, welding, and blasting & painting; Piping Assembly into Modules to include galvanic electrical isolation testing & thermal/anti-sweat insulation; Modular Erection on the Building Ways to include titanium pipe connections between modules; and lastly, Recommendations, Research & Development  – explaining & dealing with galvanic corrosion and biofouling concerns.

The new publication is identified as Technical and Research Bulletin 3-52. It is a 34-page report issued electronically and may be ordered for $40 ($20 for SNAME members) through the SNAME web site (www.sname.org) or by contacting Kristin Walker at kwalker@sname.org or (703) 997-6710. 
